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4th May 2020 

COVID-19 Coronavirus 

 

We hope this finds you all well and acting in accordance with Government guidelines 

by staying inside and keeping safe.  In the current climate and the ongoing battle 

against the Coronavirus we at The Nottingham Irish Centre want to let all of our 

members know that we are here if you are in need.  

If you are living alone, are isolating or in difficulty please feel free to contact us on 

07575 034 034 or alternatively you can email info@nottinghamirishcentre.org. 

We encourage everyone to maintain the lockdown, don’t take risks and look after 

one another by staying in and staying safe, try to stay occupied and perhaps take up 

a new pastime, craft or learn something new and we look forward to seeing you all 

soon.  

 

Best wishes from The Nottingham Irish Centre 
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